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Smith Holly

From: Brain-Foust Lodge at Summer Lake <thelodge31@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 8:58 AM

To: rep.PhilBarnhart@state.or.us; rep.DebrahBoone@state.or.us; 

rep.PaulHovley@oregonlegislature.gov; Rep Reschke; Rep Smith D; Rep Johnson; 

rep.KarenPowers@oregonlegislature.gov; rep.KenHelm@state.or.us; HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB2705,2706,2707

Be it known that we are opposed to HB 2705,HB2706,HB2707. These bills are  nothing more than another 
effort by the government of Oregon to control what ranchers, farmers and other water users do on their own 
land. They set the stage for disaster with heavy fines per day. Their intent isn't to encourage but force; bills don't 
say where or how the funding will come to pay for this 'encouragement' to keep track of water usage. This is 
just another socialist policy to give government more information to control it's 'people'. When do 'we the 
people' start coming into your homes to tell you how to use the water  you pay for?  
 
 
 
 
--  
Marie 
Lodge at Summer Lake 


